
Level 5, 40 Bunda Street, Canberra ACT 2600 Icon Water Limited 
GPO Box 366 Canberra ACT 2601 ABN 86 069 381 960 

iconwater.com.au 

  
 

 
 

 

     Date of notice: 6 November 2021 

 
Belconnen trunk sewer update – restart of construction 

 

Icon Water is building new sewer infrastructure to service the communities of Belconnen, Gungahlin and Hall. 
The project will also help us maintain public health and protect the environment. The new sewer is being 
installed within public land, parallel to Ginninderra Drive between the intersections of Ginninderra Drive and 
Copland Drive Melba, and Ginninderra Drive and Tillyard Drive, Charnwood.  

 

The projects consist of: 
 

• installing approximately 2.4km of sewer pipe 
(with a combination of trenching and 
microtunneling) 

• installing 18 sewer manholes and four odour  

control units 

• installing a 170m long pipe bridge to cross  

Ginninderra Creek 

• installing four Odour Control Units (OCUs) 
(three to serve the existing Belconnen trunk 
sewer and on to sever the new trunk sewer) 

• restoring all impacted areas. 

 
Restarting construction 

 
Following a pause on construction due to COVID-19, work will now recommence from 8 November 2021. Our 
work hours will be 7am to 5pm Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm on Saturdays. Our construction teams and 
contractors will continue to comply with all ACT Government COVID-19 health advice and work conditions.  

 

Over the coming months, the team will be focusing on: 

 

• microtunneling under Kingsford Smith Drive and installing pipes and fittings 

• completing stormwater diversions 

• installing the new sewer pipe between Kingsford Smith Drive and Companion Crescent, Melba 

• site preparations of the OCUs located within public land in Latham, Florey, Evatt and North Latham. 

 

You may notice an increase in noise and vehicle movements as we complete our construction activities. We will 
continue to minimise our impacts on the local community where possible. This work will not impact your existing 
water or sewer services. 

 

We thank you for your patience and appreciate your support while we manage our works in line with health 
advice. The Canberra community and our workers remain our top health and safety priority. 
 

Yours sincerely  

 
 

 
Lisa Quinn      
Manager Customer Advocacy and Experience 

 

How to contact us: 

Phone Diona’s Community Relations team on 1300 131 338 or Visit www.iconwater.com.au/bts or Scan the QR code 

 

Start of sewer alignment adjacent to Ginninderra Drive, Melba 

http://www.iconwater.com.au/bts

